INTEGRAL UNIVERSITY LUCKNOW
DEPARTMENT OF MATHEMATICS

January 18, 2018

NOTICE

This is to inform that Professor Manjul Gupta, Department of Mathematics, 1.1.T., Kanpur,
will deliver a lecture on January 25, 2018 at 11:00 a.m. in the Conference Hall-4(Central
Library building). The title of the lecture is “Sequence Spaces and Series.” All are
cordially invited to attend the lecture.
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